The Antrim Planning Board was re-activated in June of this year and at this time suggested to the Selectmen the following names for appointment:

Harold F. Grant	term of		5 years
Robert Flanders	77	ñ	5 years
Eleanor Lane	11	11	4 years
Howard Humphry, Sr.	7.7	r r	3 years
Mildred Dudley	11	11	2 years
Byron Butterfield	11	11	l year

These members were elected at the July meeting and Charles Gilmore was appointed to represent the Selectmen.

The Board meets on the 3rd Thursday of each month and eight meetings have been held.

In August an invitation was issued through the Hillsboro Messinger and the Peterborough Transcript to anyone wishing to attend any of our meetings, with ideas and suggestions to present to the Board, would be most welcome.

Housing, land development, acceptance of new streets, and a relocation of a town dump have been the main topics for discussion. These will be our continued projects for the coming year.

Meeting in Concord, sponsored by the University of New Hampshire, pertaining to planning and development, were attended by Harold Grant, Howard Humphry, Sr., and Byron Butterfield. As a result, new ideas, particularly in regard to specification for new developments, have been presented to this Board for future consideration.

Antrim Planning Board